
Subject: Re: Shed Approval Letter

From: kenjraleigh@gmail.com

To: slhardy96@gmail.com

Cc: pbsquires@yahoo.com;Jhardy@amnutrition.com

Dste: Fmday, MaY^ 04, 201jB 08:25:50 PM MDT

Thank you Jerry and Sheri for cc me on the letter©

Ken Raleigh

On May 4, 2018, at 5:41 PM, Sheri Hardy <slhardv96@amaii.com> wrote:

Hi! Jerry asked me to send you the attached letter for approval on your shed plans. Please let us know
if you have any questions or if we may be of any further assistance. Thank you, and have a great day!

Sheri Hardy
Causey Estates Board

I  Lot 42
^  801-791-7835

<ARB Approval Letter Lot 69 signed.pdf>




